CAPTAIN JOHN MULLAN NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL

Leadership Team Meeting August 14th, 2008 Bailey's

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm

Present – Randy Johnson Dick Hexter Kathie Snodgrass Nathan Howard

Absent - Josiah Hodge Nancy Butz Kim Neel Jordan Hager

Our fall general meeting will be Thursday, September 18th at 7 pm at Hellgate Middle School. Nathan will reserve the room. Since we will have to decide which street in our neighborhood we feel is the highest priority for improvement and which street works the best in our neighborhood, it would be nice to get somebody from the highway department to talk about Mullan Road. Nathan will try to find out who to talk to about this. Randy will ask his friend in the State right-of-way department, too. Do we want to also do a candidate's forum? There will probably not be enough time.

The City hasn't taken over the Pleasantview Park yet. The weeds have been killed. Mrs. Didel wants to find out what the City needs done before they will take over. Dick is on the Grounds Committee for the Pleasantview Homeowners Association. It will take 10 to 12 years before the City can develop the park without our assistance. Maybe grants can be obtained from ????? (the Extension office apparently has a list). The next Pleasantview Grounds Committee meeting will be the 19th. They will decide then who will be on a subcommittee to work with the City. They want to have a charrette sometime between the middle of October and middle of November. We will need to work with them on this.

We will postpone out neighborhood picnic until May. We will discuss it at the general meeting. Dick has a 6 foot grill that we could use.

Kathie reported on Community Forum, including a quick summary of Budget 101. The LT directed her to vote "yes" on the complete streets resolution. Kathie gave the home inspection pamphlet to Nathan and the Neighborhood pamphlets to the other LT members.

Kathie Snodgrass substitute note keeper